
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAREBIN CREEK TRAIL SHARED 
PATH BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

Construction works to replace the existing shared path bridge over the Darebin Creek 
will commence in April 2018 and will take up to 4 Months to complete. During the 
construction works, pedestrian and bicycle access across the bridge will not be 
available at Dundas St/Banksia St. Please refer to the map below for alternative routes. 
 
Pedestrians: Alternative crossing points are Bell Street to the North (12 min walk) and 
Darebin Road/Livingstone Street to the South (15 min walk) 
 
Cyclists: Alternative crossing points are Darebin Road/Livingstone Street to the South 
(4 min ride) and Wood Street (15 min ride).  
 

Please be aware of these changed traffic conditions and ride and walk with 

care. 

For more information, please contact Darebin City Council Customer Service on 8470 8888, 
Banyule City Council Customer Service on 9490 4222 or visit www.darebin.vic.gov.au/cycling 

 


